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07 March
Ukrainian bonds wiped out their 2016 losses this month as speculation 
Finance Minister Natalie Jaresko will be named prime minister boosted 
confidence the country will pull through its worst political crisis since a 
pro-Europe coalition came to power two years ago.

Retail investors need more safeguards so they can play a much-
needed role in European investment, said Ralph Hamers, chief 
executive officer of ING Groep NV.

Chevron Corp.’s $54 billion Gorgon liquefied natural gas project, 
the largest resource development in Australia’s history, has started 
producing the super-cooled fuel.

Micron Technology Inc. shares slid Monday after Nomura downgraded 
the stock on concerns the U.S.’s largest maker of memory chips will 
continue to underperform until the industry for dynamic random 
access memory cuts production.

08 March
German Chancellor Angela Merkel said history will judge Europe 
harshly unless it shares the burden of accepting refugees, taking 
particular aim at Hungary and Slovakia for refusing to resettle asylum 
seekers.

The Standard & Poor’s 500 Index has about 2 percent upside and 20 
percent downside, making for a lousy risk-reward trade-off, according 
to money manager Jeffrey Gundlach.

The U.S. State Department commissioned opinion polls in Australia to 
seek views on the lease of a strategic port to a Chinese company, 
amid concerns by the Obama administration about the deal.

Australia’s securities regulator, suing one of the nation’s biggest banks 
over alleged interest-rate manipulation, risks further deterring the very 
institutions that are essential to setting the bank bill swap rate, the 
local equivalent of Libor.

10 March
At first glance, European Central Bank President Mario Draghi’s 
expanded stimulus measures look to have underwhelmed investors.

Deutsche Bank AG, the lender exiting some trading operations, is in 
talks with JPMorgan Chase & Co., Goldman Sachs Group Inc. and 
Citigroup Inc. to sell the last batches of about 1 trillion euros ($1.1 
trillion) in complex financial instruments, people with knowledge of 
the matter said.

The Obama administration’s decision to crack down on the methane 
leaking from nearly 1 million oil and gas wells across the country 
promises to reduce greenhouse gases but also imposes new costs on 
an industry that’s already reeling.

Singapore metals trader Pinaki Rath has left BTG Pactual Commodities 
to set up his own venture less than a year after joining the trading 
house controlled by the Brazilian bank.

11 March
Australian borrowers tempted by one of the world’s fastest growing 
pools of capital are considering yuan bond sales in mainland China, 
according to HSBC Holdings Plc.

Commodity currencies were supported as a rebound in global equities 
outweighed signs of a slowdown in China, the largest export market 
for Australia and New Zealand.

Indian equity-index futures climbed, tracking gains in Asian stocks, as 
investors awaited the government’s monthly inflation data and global 
funds continued buying the nation’s shares.

The global stock rally gathered momentum in Asia, where shares 
extended gains into a third day ahead of another week of key central 
bank meetings. Weaker-than-expected Chinese data weighed on 
copper futures, as gold attempted a rebound.

09 March
Norway will remain a bulwark against global stock declines as its 
sovereign wealth fund, the world’s biggest, proves to be an odd-ball 
among oil-built investment vehicles.

Policy divergence between the Federal Reserve and other central 
banks may continue longer than bond traders expect, say analysts 
from Goldman Sachs Group Inc.

Michael Horn, leader of the Volkswagen brand in the U.S., abruptly 
left the automaker as its American sales continue to fall following an 
emissions-test cheating scandal.

U.S. stocks rose, headed into the eighth year of a bull run amid 
speculation central banks will continue to provide stimulus to bolster 
sluggish global growth.
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